@ Portsmouth
CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF MEETING

STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (SACRE)
WEDNESDAY, 12 MARCH 2014 AT 4.30 PM

ADMIRAL LORD NELSON SCHOOL, DUNDAS LANE, PORSTMOUTH, PO3
5XT

Telephone enquiries to Peter Smith-Parkyn (023) 9268 8361
Email: peter.smith-parkyn@portsmouthcc.gov.uk

Membership

Peter Davies (Chair)
Ruth Guyer (Vice-Chair)

Councillor David Horne Councillor Lynne Stagg

(NB This Agenda should be retained for future reference with the minutes of this meeting.)

Please note that the agenda, minutes and non-exempt reports are available to view online on
the Portsmouth City Council website: www.portsmouth.gov.uk

AGENDA
1 (4:30pm) Welcome and introductions
2 Moment for Quiet Reflection

A moment of quiet reflection.

3 Apologies for Absence

4 Minutes of the previous meeting held on 13 November 2013 (Pages 1 - 8)

Attached.
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RECOMMENDED that the minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 13
November 2013 be approved as a correct record.

Overview of Admiral Lord Nelson School and Religious Education at the
Academy

Debbie Lucas, RE teacher of Admiral Lord Nelson School will provide an
overview of the school and Religious Education being taught in one of
Portsmouth's Academies.

RECOMMENDED that Debbie Lucas and Admiral Lord Nelson School be
thanked.

Matters arising from the minutes

To consider any matters arising from the minutes.

Financial Report (Pages 9 - 10)

RECOMMENDED that the Financial Report be noted.

Finance sub-committee minutes of 13 November and 5 February 2013

To follow.

RECOMMENDED that the minutes of SACRE finance sub-committee
meetings held on 13 November 2013 and 5 February 2014 be noted.

Student Enrichment Day

Sue Ganter to report further on the Student Enrichment Day held in 2013 and
to update SACRE on the preparations for the 2014 Student Conference.

RECOMMENDED that (1) Sue Ganter be thanked for her work for the
2013 Conference and;
(2) the preparations for 2014 be noted.

School visits - with Patricia Hannan

Marilyn Leggett to update SACRE with regard to her visit with Patricia Hannan
to Admiral Lord Nelson School and what is hoped to be achieved by the visits.

RECOMMENDED that (1) Patricia Hannan, Marilyn Leggett and the other
SACRE volunteer members be thanked.

Any Other Business
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Any other business members of SACRE wish to raise for inclusion on a future
agenda.

RECOMMENDED that any matters are noted.
Date of the next meeting - Wednesday 25 June 2014

As previously agreed the next meeting of SACRE will take place on
Wednesday 25 June 2014 in the Portsmouth Civic Offices, in the Ground Floor
Meeting Room 3 at 4:30pm.

RECOMMENDED that the date of the next meeting be noted.



